
From: Maria Jose Arranz [mailto:mariajosearranz@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 06:42 AM 
To: june.lagmay@lacity.org <june.lagmay@lacity.org>  
Subject: F7 Metro Plan. opposition  
  

I am a concern neighbor at El Sereno for the last 12 years. 

I totally SUPPORT Jose Huizar resolution  

12-0002-S82 , oppossing any kind of tunnel , highway, or 
freeway construction through my neighbor or my own 
house. 

I hope you take my concern and support into consideration 
on any other voting meetings that may come up. 

sincerely, 

maria  jose 
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